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SPECIAL MEETING 
AUGUST 18, 2011 
ACTION MINUTES 

 
The Board of Supervisors of San Benito County met in the Board Chambers on the above date 
in regular session.  Supervisors Barrios, Botelho, Rivas, Muenzer and De La Cruz were present. 
Also present were County Administrative Officer Rich Inman, County Counsel Matt Granger, 
and Assistant Clerk of the Board Janet Slibsager.  Chair Barrios presided. 
 
9:00 a.m. CALL TO ORDER: 
a) Chair Barrios led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

 
b) Upon motion duly made, seconded and carried, acknowledged Certificate of          

Posting. 
 

PUBLIC HEARINGS – 6:00 P.M. (Or as soon thereafter as the matter may be heard)  
 
ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE – R. Inman: 
1) Hold a public hearing to discuss and give direction concerning 

supervisorial redistricting.   
  Chair Barrios opened the public hearing. 
  CAO Rich Inman announced that the purpose of tonight’s meeting was to 
 get input from the public in regards to supervisorial redistricting. 
  Those speaking from the public were: Aurelio Zuniga, Hollister resident; 
 Marvin Jones, Hollister resident; Jennifer Bagley, Hollister resident. 
  GIS Analyst Rene Anchieta provided a PowerPoint presentation in regards 
 to the various options which were previously discussed by the Board of 
 Supervisors.   
  Discussion ensued by Board and staff in regards to their options and 
 changes that they would like to see made. 
  Mr. Anchieta provided those changes on the computer that were 
 requested by the Board for the public to review.  Mr. Anchieta would 
 determine if those changes would work based on percentage and numbers. 
  Lengthy discussion continued by Board and staff in regards to changing 
 the boundaries in all 5 districts to accommodate the request of the public and to 
 meet the guidelines required for the redistricting.  
  Direction from the Board was to have Rene at GIS work with District 2 and 
 District 4 boundaries to get it to come out right and bring those new maps back to 
 the September 13th meeting for review.   
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  CAO Rich Inman mentioned that an ordinance needs to be adopted by the 
 Board of Supervisors by September 30, 2011 in order to meet the deadline 
 requirements. 
  Supervisor Muenzer said that he did not concur with the last option 
 presented. 
  Marvin Jones commended Rene Anchieta at GIS for a good job. 
  Chair Barrios closed the public hearing. 
  
 

The vote of each member of the Board of Supervisors upon each matter at the 
foregoing meeting, unless otherwise stated, was as follows: 
 AYES:  SUPERVISORS:  Barrios, De La Cruz, Botelho, Rivas, Muenzer 
 NOES:  SUPERVISORS:  None 
 ABSENT: SUPERVISORS:  None 
 
 There being no further business the Board adjourned to August 19, at 9:00 a.m. 
for a special meeting. 
 
       MARGIE BARRIOS, CHAIR 
       San Benito County Board of Supervisors 
 
ATTEST: 
Janet Slibsager, Asst. Clerk of the Board 
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